Pattersonville Telephone Company

May 29, 2015

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad St., 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

RE: Annual Reports, Case No. 15-01-AU-RPT
Certificate Number: 90-5035

Pattersonville Telephone Company requests an extension till June 30, 2015, for submission of its 2014
annual report. Despite our outside accounting firm’s and our best efforts, we have been unable to
complete the review of our financial statements by the extended deadline of June 1, 2015, and as such
are requesting an additional month in order to allow our outside accountants to satisfactorily complete
the review and generate final information necessary to file the annual report.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,
/A&.w .-'W’-_

Aaron Jones, CEO

Pattersonville Telephone Company
3995 Antigua Road, P.O. Box 276
Carrollton, OH 44615
330-895-4391
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